OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
TUSKEGEE INSTITUTE
ALABAMA

June 2, 1958

- Mr, C. G, Gomillion, Chairman
Division of Social Sciences

Dear Mr, Gomillion:

I thank you for your fine cooperation and effective service during
the past year, The over-all success of our work is due to the
dedicated and productive efforts of you and your associates. The
outlook for the new year is highly encouraging. Faculty development
is moving forward and in other ways I believe our program will con-
tinue to gain strength and serve with increasing effectiveness,

I shall be away from the campus from June 5 to July 15 inspecting

our vocational education program in Indonesia, I shall have the
opportunity, also, for brief visits in other Far East countries and
in Africa, I appreciate this opportunity to learn more about the
world in which we live and the people who make this world what it

is, Through better understanding of the larger issues which confront
people everywhere, it is my hope that we at Tuskegee Institute will
be better able to fulfill our specific responsibilities,

I hope the summer will be pleasant and professionally satisfying to

you. Thank you for helping to see that our program continues to

move with dispatch and with great effectiveness while I am away,
Sincerely yours,

L. H, Fester
President
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